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Diaz, Lindsey

From: Christy Martinez <christymartinez@latinolubbock.net>

Sent: Tuesday, March 18, 2025 2:53 PM

To: Shaw, Cary

Cc: frank32garcia@gmail.com; Los Hermanos; Diaz, Lindsey

Subject: Los Hermanos Familia THANK YOU Commissioner Shaw

Importance: High

Commissioner Shaw, 

Thank you again for contributing to Los Hermanos Familia for $1,500! 

Thank you for the contribution to the Cinco de Mayo Parade of Lubbock for $2,500! 

Frank will be accepting on behalf of Los Hermanos Familia at the Commissioner meeting at 10 a.m. on the 5th floor 

of the Courthouse, Commissioners Court. 

 

These contributions allow us to serve our community and continue to o)er our programs at no charge to our 

citizens! 

 

We hope that you will join us on Sat., May 3rd, as the Lubbock County representative. The parade set up starts at 9 

a.m. and starts at 10 a.m., in the East parking lot of the First Baptist Church. 

 

We also invite you to join us as we cast a line at the 16th Annual “Vamos a Pescar, Let’s Go Fishing” Event on Sat., 

August 9, 2025, at 7:30 a.m., at Buddy Holly Lake, on the bridge South of the Landwer Party House. 

 

Also, we have included Lindsey Diaz to request a Lubbock County logo to place on our website for sponsorship 

and acknowledgment.  

 

To learn more about our programs and mission, please visit our website at www.loshermanosfamilia.org 

 

THANKS AGAIN, 

Christy Martinez-Garcia, President/Founder 

Los Hermanos Familia 

“Strengthening Families, Building Community” 

 

 
 
Phone: (806)792-1212 
Email Address: loshermanosfamilia@gmail.com or info@vamosapescarlubbock.com 
Website: http://www.loshermanosfamilia.org 
 
Mailing Address: 
Los Hermanos Familia – Latino Lubbock Magazine 
P. O. Box 6473 
Lubbock, TX 79493 
 
Our Mission: 
Los Hermanos Familia is organized exclusively to be a significant catalyst for promoting family engagement, encouraging awareness about social 
issues, especially those impacting families, more specifically to provide a positive environment for West Texas families and youth to learn the 
fundamental skills of nature, environmental stewardship, service, leadership, and cultural diversity. 


